
Notice of Prospect to Build Road Over Spruce Street 

During the March 16, 2021, regular meeting of the Eagles Nest Township Board of Supervisors, the topic 

of acceptance of Spruce Street in the plat Rearrangement Eagle Nest will be discussed. A decision to 

accept the road may be made at this meeting. If a decision is made to accept it, the road will be built 

and maintained by the Township. Interested residents can attend this meeting by phone or by video by 

following the directions for joining a Free Conference Call virtual meeting found at the township web 

site https://www.eaglesnestmn.com/. 


